
News & Updates

  

Update 3-12-2018
As has been announced on previous occasions, Olympic Arms is working through the process
of transitioning into new ownership. This process with a corporation that has  more than 42
years history, industry innovations that have led to dozens of patents and mounds of intellectual
property - takes quite some time to sift through and guide into new ownership. With each step,
new legal and procedural hurdles are discovered that must be jumped, and the process still
continues. 

  

We apologize that this process has taken much longer than anticipated, and we appreciate your
kind words of encouragement and patience as we move forward.

  

In the meantime, Olympic Arms remains open for business to both Dealer and Retail customers.
While some product lines have been suspended and other areas of production refocused, we
have no intention to cease production and have every intention to continue in operation until the
conclusion of this transition. We are confident that there will be an Olympic Arms moving
forward. Continue to buy with confidence, and we will continue to be here to provide the quality
customer service you have come to know and expect.

  

Our retail storefront is still open for local walk-in business as well, with hours of operation from
7:30 – 4:00 every weekday unless otherwise noted. Olympic Arms can be reached by phone
from 7:00 AM to 3:30 PM Pacific Time, Monday through Friday. Feel free to contact us via email
at info@olyarms.com  with any questions or comments. 

  

Be sure to bookmark our CLOSEOUT page  for the lastes deals and discounts!

  

Don't forget to follow and like us on social media as well, with accounts on both Facebook and
Twitter. 
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